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Joe Gardyan ’81
Key Account Director

Utz Quality Foods
484-571-9851
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Ray Guim ’74
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’93
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’81
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’78

’60

’73

’78
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“In memory of our loving sister.
Forever in our hearts.”

Donna, Paul, 
Daniel, Mitch

Van &
Jackie ~
Back
together
after 40
years.

“What a long, strange trip its been.”
~ John Brown, ’69

Memories

“Thank you, Bensalem Alumni, for all the wonderful
memories.”

Shirley Neitzel-Lefferts, ’64

“First graduating class of ’70.”
Denise Cannon (Bongard)

“Pax Semper”
“The Banch”

“Enjoying retirement after teaching in Bensalem for
33 years.”

Deanann Hinkin Zaborowski, ’65

“We loved our school and teachers.”
Jack Hansen, ’47 & Dolores Tilly Hansen, ’51

“No matter where I go I carry Bensalem with me in
my heart.”

Nancy Anderson, ’70

“Involved in
American Legion
Auxiliary.”
Betty Mae Culver

Gardner, ‘56 
with her 

husband, 
Jim Gardner
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